
draft 

Kingston Heritage Commission - Draft 

January 25, 2018 

Meeting called to order at 7:00pm by Chairman Deb Powers at the Library in the 

Morse room.  

Members and guest in attendance: Debby Powers, Ernie Landry, Bob Bean, Gail 

Ramsey, George Korn  Selectman, Walt Roy, Alt. Eileen Clifford, Alt. Jane Christie, 

Alt. Holly Ouellette arrived late.  Excused absents: Charlotte Boutin Historic 

District. One visitor - Dan Doyle, who recently purchased the Josiah Bartlett 

homestead. 

Discussion of the December 14th draft minutes – amendments and corrections 

made, will be corrected in the final copy.  After corrections made motion to 

accept by Bob and Ernie seconded it. Vote was accepted. 

Eileen Clifford is now an alternate, welcome. 

Master Plan – Mae Williams, the Preservation Consultant from Meredith NH is 

working on bringing the information up to date. Ernie reported only 8 or 9 people 

attended the meeting. We need more people to attend. Next meeting is in early 

February. 

Envision Kingston –in 2018 we voted to sponsor a subcommittee for Envision 

Kingston Deb will recommend it to the Selectmen. Ernie made the motion and 

Bob seconded it. It was accepted. 

2018 Warrant articles – Deb and Ernie are going to the selectmen’s meeting on 

Monday January 29, 2018 to see if they have selectmen’s support for upcoming 

projects. The budget committee and Selectmen both rejected our warrant of 

$30,000.00 we would like to change the amount to $10,000 at the deliberative 

session on Saturday February 3, 2018. 

Bandstand celebration – slated for May 19, 2018 
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Nichols building –Slated to be done this year: stone wall and the windows.  To 

finish the basement t will require a warrant article at a later date. 

Documentation – Ernie has a copy of the letter that will be sent out to the owners 

of the Historic homes in Kingston. He gave a copy to Eileen Clifford and Dan Doyle 

to read over and make any comments necessary.  Ernie and Bob are working on 

the CD of the old houses and surveys. 

Brochure/Logo - We are all to bring ideas for a logo and a catch phrase to our next 

meeting in February. 

325th Celebration –Carol Misenheimer is going to meet with Gail and Deb with her 

ideas and our ideas. We are meeting in February before the next meeting. 

New business- the Farm & Forest Expo is being held on February 2 and 3rd in 

Manchester at the Radisson hotel. The House and Barn expo will be on March 24, 

and 25th 2018 at the Radisson Hotel. 

Next year the NH Preservation Alliance will do an achievement award and Deb 

will get more information regarding this. 

Next meeting will be February 22, 2018, Ernie is taking notes. 

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Bob and Seconded by Ernie at 8:45. 

Minutes taken by Gail Ramsey 
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